Dear Conference Delegate,

We are excited to welcome you to the upcoming conference. Your health and safety are our top
priorities. Below are the safety protocols we will be implementing:

Safety Protocols

All attendees are required to wear masks in indoor spaces.

Please maintain a distance of at least 6 feet from others.

Hand sanitizing stations will be available throughout the venue.
Temperature checks will be conducted at the entrance.

If you feel unwell, please refrain from attending and notify us immediately.

We appreciate your cooperation in making this conference a safe and enjoyable experience for
everyone. Should you have any questions or concerns, feel free to contact us.

Thank you!

Best regards,
Your Conference Organizing Team



